EVALUATION OF ADMINISTRATORS AND ADMINISTRATION

It is the responsibility of the Board of Directors to maintain and improve the quality of the administration. As one means toward meeting this responsibility, an evaluation committee consisting of the Executive Committee and up to five additional Board members shall formally evaluate the performance of the Executive Director annually in accordance with guidelines and criteria mutually determined and agreed to by the Board and Executive Director. Input shall be obtained from the Board of Directors as well as the Superintendents who serve on the Executive Committee. Any Board member who is not involved in the formal evaluation process shall be afforded an opportunity to present information to the evaluation committee. Prior to the establishment of the Director's annual salary, the Executive Committee shall review its findings with the Board of Directors.

Legal Reference:

Connecticut General Statues 10-157 Superintendents: Relationship to local or regional board of education; written contract for employment; evaluation of superintendent by board of education.

Policy Adopted: April 12, 1990

Policy modified: January 10, 2019

LEARN